
GOING
VIRTUAL

IAM LOCAL LODGE
2909

You can now attend the meeting virtually. Please scan
the QR code above to get registered! There was a by-

law change that was approved to the meeting date and
time. As of December 2024, the local lodge will be

meeting the first Tuesday of every month at 3pm. There
will be no meetings in July and August. 

After you register, we will send you an email two days
before the meeting with a link to join. 

MORE INFORMATION

iam2909.org

iamll2909@gmail.com


